
ANNOUNCEMENTS JANUARY 12, 2015 

 

Good morning students:  We need your help! 

-The hallways, particularly around the locker 

area, as well as the cafeteria have food garbage 

left after breaks and noon.  If you enjoy the 

privilege of eating the last bite of your snack or 

having your last sip of liquid refreshment 

outside of the cafeteria, please make use of the 

garbage cans that have been provided. 

- Mr. Johnson (Randy) and Mrs. York (Betty-Jo) 

provide excellent service each day and truly 

deserve help in keeping our school clean and 

looking as nice as it does. 

- Thank you for your support, Mr. J. Smith. 
 

 

Grad hoodies can be picked up in Ms. MacIntosh’s classroom 

today during noon.  

 

 

The CN JV Boys Stars went 4-0 to be the first “AA” team to 

win the 2015 Gary Young Black & Yellow JV Men's 

Invitational Tournament. 

This was a thrilling game for the fans which came down to 

the wire with the Stars coming out on top 106 – 105 over the 

Moncton Purple Knights. 

Coach Thomas & Coach Broad want to say special thanks to 

all the boys for their hard work and great team effort to 

capture this event. 

Thanks. 

 
 

 



The Carleton North Stars were in Nackawic last night in 

Boys High School hockey action.  The Stars won the game 

with a final score of 6 to 3.   

The next home game for the Stars is this Wednesday, 

January 14, when they host Cites Des Jeunes from 

Edmundston 

 

 
 

Senior Band will rehearse from 5-7 pm on Monday, January 

12th.   

Stage Band will practice Tuesday, January 13th from 7:20-

8:20 am.  

Choir will practice Thursday, January 15th from 3:45-5:00 

pm. 

 

Volunteer Application Forms for Snowblast are available at 

the office.  These are due on Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Check out the Explore French Second Language learning opportunity below. 

This is an excellent chance to try something new, travel across Canada, 

learn more French, meet other people and learn more about another culture. 

This is a great opportunity to expand your knowledge and increase your 

experiences abroad.  Most expenses are covered.  Check with Mrs. Albright 

or one of your French teachers if you have any questions or if you would like 

to see a pamphlet. 

 


